
March 10, 1958 

The March lOth. meeting of the Durham Kennel Club was 
a dinner meeting held at Howard Johnson's Restaurant. 
Mr. Kersey, President, presided. 

Mr. Yelverton reported that another Obedience Class 
would start around April 15th. on either Tuesday oil 
Thursday nights;· 

Mr. Yelverton gave a report from the Tail Waggers. 

A motion was made, seconed and carried, that our club 
would pay 15¢ per capitor tax for each member to the 
Tail Waggers provided that all other clubs will agree 
to do the same~ 

Mr. Kersey reported that the American Legion Post wil l 
sell tickets at a profit of 25 per cent per ticket. 

The Treasurer gave his report. 

Last minute details of the show were given~ 

Meeting adjourned at 9:20pm. 

Respectively submitted, 

Sara Moore, Secretary 


